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Androlewicz, Kathleen

To: McLaughlin, Beth
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Chief Water Judge - Public Comment

From: Mitch WerBell <werbellml@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 12:01 PM 
To: McLaughlin, Beth <bmclaughlin@mt.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Chief Water Judge - Public Comment 
 
Dear Ms. McLaughlin, 
 
I write to support Judge Stephen Brown’s application without any reservation. I’ve known Judge Brown since 
Fall 2018, when he was a partner at Garlington, Lohn & Robinson, PLLP and taught me Oil & Gas Law as an 
adjunct professor. Not only is he an outstanding instructor, mentor, and member of the judiciary, he’s a 
genuinely kind person I know to be dedicated to furthering the rule of law and advancing justice 
expeditiously. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
 
Mitch L. WerBell V 
Phone: (406) 544-1128 |  
E-mail: werbellml@gmail.com 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary, and privileged 
information, and unauthorized disclosure or use is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, notify the 
sender and delete this e-mail from your system. 
 
Please excuse any typographical errors in this e-mail sent by mobile device.  


